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Universal Credit Focus Group - 28th January 5-6:30pm at Blackpool Fulfilling Lives
Many thanks to all of you who have registered attendance for tomorrow's meeting. If you have not yet done so and would like to attend you can register now on this link. 

Representatives from DWP's Future Methods of Payment Project will be guest attending who would like to gain an insight of your experiences on Post Office Card Accounts, HMG PES Vouchers and converting to bank accounts. There will also be an interest in understanding any blockers and impacts to accessing banking.

If access to banks accounts is an issue for the people you work with, it would be great to see you there to share your views. If you are unable to attend, yet would like to input to the discussion, please email either ariena.folta@addaction.org.uk or donna.willison@wearestreetlife.org and we will contribute on your behalf and share feedback with you.

Please find registration and further details here. 

Many thanks and we look forward to hearing from you.
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